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1043532 
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To Clare Rudman, Business Support Officer, Safer Streets/Licensing, Brent 
Council  

Re 16, Park Parade NW10 application for 24 hour alcohol licence. 
 
Brent Council Reference 1043532 

Dear Ms Rudman, 

  

Re. application to increase licence hours at 16 Park Parade to sell Alcohol 
24 hours 

I am strongly opposed to this application being granted for the following 
reasons:- 

Due to proximity of Rucklidge Avenue to Park Parade, we already suffer 
the noise and fighting that takes place after the existing drinking hours in 
the area. We DO NOT need these people to have further access to alcohol 
after that period, to fuel further mayhem and noise.  Also the litter and more 
importantly broken bottles strewn around the roads and pavement that our 
kids and pets etc. have to try and avoid every week does not need to be 
increased!!   The drug dealers that have preyed on the drunken customers 
of the locals bars and clubs will no doubt extend their business hours to 
catch these vulnerable people into the wee small hours.  We have spent a 
long time with the local police trying to eradicate these drug peddlers from 
our street - please do not give them the opportunity to find an excuse to 
return to ply their wares. 

 Due to the sensitivity and the close proximity of the shop in question, I 
would ask you to keep my contact details Confidential from the applicant or 
any third party. 



Thank you for your anticipated assistance on this very worrying matter. 

  

Rucklidge Avenue 

 


